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Eniwe Sports Club aims to

improve the lives of children

playing sport in Eniwe.

Rupert Grantham, the

founder, contacted us to

establish team relations for

weekly practices together

and friendly matches. We

are excited to see how the

youth fare and flourish in

cricket and soccer. 

“God is not unjust; he will not forget your work and the love you
have shown him as you have helped his people and continue to
help them.” Hebrews 6:10

Abundant Blessings
South 32 invested time and hard work as they repaired our jungle gym, giving it a new lease of
life and adding swings and ropes for even more fun times. The generous gifts of groceries will
provide many meals too! Thank you Belinda and your team for your investment into our home!

Sports



uMhlathuze Fire Fighters

visited us in their big red

engine, with sirens blarring

and lights flashing, to give us

a fire awareness talk and

demonstration. We know the

message hit home as a 3 year

old promptly did a drop and

roll when warned to leave the

kitchen as there can be a fire.

Sometimes actions do speak

louder than words!

Fire
Safety

Winter
Warmth

We are experiencing some really cold
mornings and nights as winter sets in. To
keep the little feet warm and cosy we
made sure each child had a new pair of
slippers.



Schools Out

Baking, outdoor games, sports, dress-up,

nature walks and creative arts are just some

of the many activities that have kept our

kids occupied during the half year break!

The most important element being FUN!



Children’s brains develop faster from birthto age 5 than any other time in their lives. Infact, 90% of brain development occursbefore a child enters kindergarten. It’simportant to take advantage of these earlychildhood years by encouraging as muchdevelopment as possible. In an earlychildhood education setting, children learnvaluable interpersonal skills such aslistening, sharing and expressing emotion.

Early ChildhoodDevelopment

StorytimeTextures

Match the colours

Birthday Blessings



Dear friends of iKhaya

Our teens had an incredible time at One Conference and had unbelievable

testimonies and saw miracles! A trip worth while. Thank you for helping us send our

teens to experience and encounter God at this amazing event.

Our winter break came with many chilly days and even a few rainy days too giving

us the chance to enjoy hearty soups and to pull out the winter slippers! It’s been

rather busy and challenging keeping all 25 children entertained without the older

school kids feeling bored with the younger kids’ level of understanding and abilities.

But having the teens as helpers is teaching them leadership and giving them

opportunites to exercise teamwork, patience and tolerance.

Eager to earn and save the older children have been tasked with washing cars. The

shopping time finally arrived as the boys decided to buy themselves game consoles.

We are hoping that the years of teaching them the art of saving, the value of money

and caring for their belongings has paid off and their hard earned savings will

translate into many hours of joy.

Lulu has completed her nail training and is ready to put her new skills into practice.

Reach out to us to book your mani or pedi with her! 

Our AGM will be held on 22 July and we would love to have you join us. The meeting

will be brief with updates and feedback on the children and finances.

To partner with us in changing the futures of vulnerable children and meeting their

day to day needs please contact us. There are many opportunities to bless a child for

a birthday or Christmas, towards a great education, medical/ psychological

treatment and more.

Take care,

Loressa, staff and kids

FOLLOW USCONTACT US 

065 804 9385 https://www.facebook.com/ikhayalikababa

office@ikhayalikababa.co.za https://www.ikhayalikababa.co.za/

A Personal Note


